
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Date: February 15th, 2023
Contact: Rep. Jenna Jacobson (608) 237-9143 or rep.jacobson@legis.wisconsin.gov

Rep. Jenna Jacobson Reacts to Governor Evers’ Budget Address

MADISON- Today Governor Tony Evers delivered his third Budget Address in the Wisconsin
State Capitol, where he shared his plans for the upcoming budget. Representative Jacobson
released the following statement:

“I thank Governor Tony Evers for his continuation in vital investments which will improve the
lives of Wisconsinites for years to come. I believe the Governor’s address showcased his
dedication to budgeting for Wisconsin’s needs.

“The Governor’s address showed how much he cares about everyday Wisconsinites through his
inclusion of large scale issues including the addition of a $750 million investment into
Broadband Expansion Grants, expand road funding around the state while putting $380 million
for transportation debt reduction, addressing shared revenue, investing $150 million into local
communities for affordable workforce housing, and his promise of creating a 10% middle-class
tax cut. I was also excited to hear that Governor Evers K-12 budget will include $300 per pupil
adjustments and additional funding for special education.

“I am grateful for Governor Evers and his leadership in paving the way for a stronger future for
Wisconsin”
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